
It is with profound sadness yet with hearts full of appreciation that the family of

 Peter Kandiah 
announce his passing on Saturday 9 March 2024. 

Peter departed this world surrounded by his loving family at his home in South Sound, leaving 
behind a legacy of boundless generosity and love.

Peter was a treasured husband, father, and grandfather whose huge heart and unwavering 
kindness touched the lives of so many people. Known for his incredible generosity, both in his 
personal life and through his charity work, Peter lived a life helping others, and he felt strongly 
that those who could, should help those in need. 

He is survived by his loving wife Julia, his children Jeremy and Katie, and his cherished 
grandchildren, Byron, Carla, Max and Luna. Peter’s spirit of giving and his love for his family will 
forever be remembered by those who had the privilege of knowing him.
 
In addition to his generous spirit, Peter Kandiah was deeply respected for his work in the legal 
field. He quietly became one of the pioneering figures in the Cayman Islands helping shape the 
landscape of the legal industry, contributing thoughtfully and effectively to its growth and 
integrity. Peter was known for his quick-witted humour, integrity, diligence, and the respectful 
way he engaged with both his work and his colleagues. 
 
He and his wife Julia arrived in Cayman in January 1974 and have spent the last 50 years happily 
settled in South Sound where both their children were born. Peter was the Senior Partner of 
Bruce Campbell and Co. (Campbell’s) for many years. 

As we remember Peter, let us carry forward his legacy of kindness, generosity and love. His 
memory will continue to inspire us to live our lives with the same compassion and dedication 
that he embodied.


